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12 December 2012

Ms Alison Milne

Director

IPART

Level 8, 1 Market Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Ms Milne,

Corowa Shire Council would like to inform IPART of its intention to request a special
rate variation under s5082. While it is Council’s current intention to apply for a multiple
rate increase based on our Integrated Planning and Reporting documentation, we are
currently again reviewing our IP&R documents following the Council election and
therefore aim to submit an initial single year application.

Council will apply for a variation to a total rate rise of 7% for the 2013/14 financial year
which has been endorsed through our IP&R.

The additional general rate income is needed to fund the redevelopment of the Corowa
Swimming Pool and to support other infrastructure renewal pressures.

We will work with IPART to ensure we complete the application requirements and will
shortly arrange a meeting as suggested.

Council’s Director of Corporate and Community Services, Ms Kristy Kay will be the key
contact in relation to the application and can be contacted on 02 6033 8954, 0429 338
954 or kristy. kay@corowa.nsw.gov.au

Yours faithfully
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BJ CORCORAN
GENERAL MANAGER
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